
August 29, 2022 
 
Mark S. Synovec, MD, Chairman 
CPT Editorial Panel  
Christopher L. Jagmin, MD, Chairman 
CPT Assistant Editorial Board 
American Medical Association 
AMA Plaza 
330 North Wabash Ave., Suite 39300 
Chicago, IL 60611-5885 
 

RE:  Nomination of Henry H. Woo, MD, to the AMA CPT Assistant Editorial Board   
 

Dear Drs. Synovec and Jagmin: 
  
The undersigned organizations are pleased to support Henry H. Woo, MD, for the open seat for 
a surgeon representative on the AMA CPT Assistant Editorial Board.  Nominated by the 
American Association of Neurological Surgeons (AANS) and the Congress of Neurological 
Surgeons (CNS), Dr. Woo would be an excellent addition to the board. 
 
A practicing neurosurgeon at North Shore University Hospital in Manhasset, New York, Dr. Woo  
has served as the CNS CPT Advisor since 2014.  He has been a valuable resource to CPT 
stakeholders on numerous subjects, including complex cerebrovascular coding issues, which 
often involve many codes and specialties.  He works well with other specialty society physicians 
and staff and is dedicated to improving CPT coding for all users.       
 
We are confident that Dr. Woo would be thoughtful and thorough in the performance of the 
duties of a board member.  He is committed to clear, concise and accurate coding education.   
 
Thank you for giving us this opportunity to support the AANS/CNS nomination of Dr. Woo.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Erin Simon Schwartz, MD, FACR 
President, 2022-2023 
American Society of Neuroradiology  

 
 
 


